
To
Bee or Not 

to Bee

Then come to a 
really special evening on 
Australian Native Bees

by
Dr Katja Hogendoorn

to be held at 
Carrickalinga House 

(Torrens St, Victor Harbor)
Friday 6th of September 2019

At 6:30pm for a 7:00pm 
start.  

Katja Hogendoorn is a senior researcher at the School of 
Agriculture, Food and Wine. Her research focuses on the 
maintenance and enhancement of bees as pollinators of 
crops and native plants.

www.adelaide.edu.au/directory/katja.hogendoorn#

Tea & Coffee provided 
Please register your interest for catering purposes.           

ninny58@bigpond.com or (08) 8552 4952

Inman River Catchment Landcare Group
Supported by

City of Victor Harbor


